
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

The preparations for this year's Frieth Hilly race (Sunday 15th October) is already well underway, but we need your help 

to make this year as successful as it has been before. 

  

After five extremely successful years at the helm, Diane Hill is stepping down as Race Director. Committee 

Members Amy Keen, Jemima Gurney and Anya Lautenbach are also stepping aside. Everyone who has been involved in 

the Hilly or raced it will know the amount of hard work and time that goes in to putting on such a successful race. I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank Diane, Amy, Jemima and Anya for their dedication and commitment to the 

event. Year on year the Hilly has generated in excess of £10,000 profit that directly benefits the school and our children. 

  

I have taken over as Race Director and will be ably supported again by Jessica Richards, Karen Warnes, Beth 

Constable and Bruce Stephenson, but we are going to need a few more people to join the committee. In particular we 

are looking for people who have experience in or would like to get involved with: 

  
• Website (Wordpress) Management 
• Social Media 
• Sponsorship 
• General duties – admissions, finance etc. 

  

We meet on average once a month to catch up but after the summer holidays we will ramp up in the weeks leading up 

to the race.  

  

We are keen to hear from anyone who would like to get involved in this wonderful event, regardless of how much time 

you can commit; so if you are interested please drop me a line at willrichards35@yahoo.co.uk 

  

Many thanks and we look forward to hearing from you! 

  

The Frieth Hilly Committee – Will, Karen, Jess, Beth & Bruce 
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